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WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS! 
We’re glad you're here and invite you to consider yourself part of our Grace 
Family. We would love to connect with you. Please fill in the “Welcome Card” 
found in the pew rack and place it in the basket on the table at the entrance to 
the sanctuary. Thank You! 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support of Grace Ministries. 
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the grey box sitting on the table next to 
the Usher’s Station at the back of the sanctuary. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The way Jesus interacts with women in 
 the Bible should raise your eyebrows.   
This Saturday, September 30 at 10:00am 
and it’s David Wilson as we see Jesus  
meeting a Samaritan woman at a well.  
Rather than avoiding mixed signals,  
John embraces them in his account of  
Jesus so that the jaw dropping ending  
leaves everyone astounded. All are 
 welcome.    

OUR STEWARDSHIP   

General Giving Needed Monthly:  
$17,917 

September Giving as of 9/10: $9,267 
Designated Giving: n/a 

Building Fund: n/a 
Sunday School/Mission: n/a 

Food Pantry: n/a 
Food Pantry:  27 people/47 bags 

Worship Attendance: 42 
Small Group Studies: 14 

Provided by 
Karma Robb 

 
Flowers needed for  

October 29 
The 2024 Flower Calendar is now 

available for scheduling. 
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Traveling: Thom & René Hutzell; Steve Yearout & Abbie Crist; Pastor Marty & Debbie Tyler 

Healing: Jean Restad who is recovering from rotator cuff surgery; Veda Connor, former 

member & close friend of the Tylers, is receiving Hospice care for heart failure; Al 

Armstrong in Hospice care; Judy Wilson recovering after a stroke; Diana Tomasini who 

has lung cancer; Owen Crist who is now at home and continuing Rehab; Sheila Shanle 

undergoing chemo; Mason Young (7-years old) needs a liver transplant; Robin Chase 

who has cancer; Julie Shafer who is on dialysis. for the aging in our congregation and 

those recently diagnosed with cancer.  

Encouragement: Tom Cochran who is caring for his wife, Susan, who has dementia; Sue 

D’Errico who is caring for her mother; Erika Wilson for a timely and favorable resolution 

to estate issues. 

 Bereavement: Pastor Marty’s sister, Barbara Porter, at the passing of her husband, Sam. 

Other Needs: Feliza Walker (granddaughter of Pat Thorpe) has been missing since June;  
  

IN OUR CONTINUED PRAYERS 

Those who are hospitalized, chronically ill, in nursing home/care facilities, 

or otherwise in need of encouragement.  Cards and calls are always appreciated! 

 
Arlene Krogstad, Chris Colacicco, Patricia Waggoner, Bryan Stanley, Angela Stanley, 

Preston Reed (Janis Sad’s brother, heart & lung issues), Jeannie Tardif, Mary Jean 

Ames, Seth Bauer, Ruthe Mayer, Ashlie and Jared Newton, Ashlie Reed, Nancy and 

David Scott, Della Schmidt, Ray Melvin’s brother Gary, the family of Tony Dantzman. 

 

Family and friends serving in the military: Chris Beeson, Sgt. Troy Clements, David 

Eninger, Gannon Machado, Collin Matz, Daniel Quick, Mark Tatara, Brent Thompson, 

Guy Walker, and Antonia Shanle. 

 
Please help us to stay up to date regarding those in need of our prayers by calling 
the office at 707-464-4712. Please report back any updates. 
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THIS WEEK AT GRACE 
September 24 – 30, 2023 

 

  Pastor traveling Sept. 27-30 for Vacation; Oct. 9-11 for Pastor’s Conference 
 

Sunday:  9:00am Discipleship Bible Study 
 10:15am Worship Service with Nursery 
 11:15am Fellowship & Refreshments 
 5:30pm Family Movie Night 
  
Monday:  OFFICE CLOSED 
 2pm-4pm  Food Pantry 
  
Tuesday: 10:00am Admin. Meeting 
 
Wednesday:  Pastor on Vacation 
  
Thursday: 10:00am LWML Quilters  
 5:00pm Worship Team Practice 
  Pastor on Vacation 
 
Friday:   Pastor on Vacation 
 
Saturday:  8:30am Men’s Breakfast followed by Bible Study 

 10:00am Small Group led by David Wilson, “Bad Jesus”. This class is 

  is open to all. 

 

For additional information about events and ministries, check the church 
calendar online at www.GraceLutheranCC.com. 

  

OFFICE OPEN  10:00AM - 3:00PM    |   TUESDAY - FRIDAY 
 

The new “Portals of Prayer” devotional booklets are available 

at church, located at the information desk and in the 

Fellowship Hall. Grab an extra one to share with a friend or 

neighbor. It’s one way to serve others! 

file:///C:/Users/Secretary/Documents/GRACE%20NOTES/2023/www.GraceLutheranCC.com
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THIS WEEK’S COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 
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A big thank you to Mike & Myrna Finley for bringing a generator to 

church to save our strawberry-rhubarb pies and rescuing the 

blackberries and peaches from the freezers during the power outage. 

Also thank you to Mike & Myrna for the donation of 75 pounds of flour. 

Thanks to Linda Tedsen for the blackberries, to Richard Evanow for 

apples 

and blackberries, and to Patti Adams for apples. You are  

all much appreciated. We have made 288 pies so far for   

our sale on Saturday, November 4.  

Grace Cooper Pie Makers 
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Confirmation Class Orientation & Pizza Dinner 
Wednesday, October 4 @ 5:30pm 

 
Confirmation orientation is open to youth ages 12-17 and 
their parents. Dinner begins at 5:30pm, followed by a brief 
informational meeting and to answer any questions about the 
class. Please call Karla at 707-464-4712 or talk to Pastor Marty 
or René so we know how many people to expect for dinner.  
 

Affirming our Baptism and Confirming our Faith 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 8, 2023 

Following Worship 

Service 

We have sweaters, jackets, eyeglasses, containers, 
baskets, vases, and more lingering at church. 
Please come and rescue those items that belong to 
you. You can find them in the Fellowship Hall. 
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Pray for those who are 
imprisoned for their faith.

Devote some time helping 
those “imprisoned” by 
infirmities. (See the 
prayers for the homebound 
and chronically ill.)

ADVANCING THE GOSPEL 
THROUGH SERVING 

OTHERS 

THIS WEEK’S 

CHALLENGE 

 

 

 

 

SERVE OTHERS WORLDWIDE 
Pack a Shoebox & return it to 

church to bless a child at 

Christmas. 
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